
 
 

3 September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have now allocated all 254 seats on the new SK Buses and families should have                

received details of their allocated route and seat number. Please print the email that              

you received and use this as the ticket for the first day of travel.  

Details of all 4 routes with pick up and drop off times as well as links to maps can be                    

found here - ​SK Bus Timetables​. 
 

We now hold a small waiting list for places on the SK services and if you would like to                   

add your details to the list please email ​francisblacka@skdrive.org​. 
 

We have also heard from First Bus that they have been provided government funding to               

run an additional X4 service for the next 6 weeks. This service will be reserved for St                 

Katherine's Students and will arrive and depart from the school site, only running             

between Bristol Bus Station and St Katherine's. The timetable for this service can be              

seen here - ​X4S Timetable​. 
 

We thank you for your patience and support as we have tried to unpick the challenges of                 

the last few months. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alan Francis-Black 
 

Alan Francis-Black 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16_fVR9FvE5gYSUgNjcjtR4bs8qndjyER8zMIvLYCjW0/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JBSRCHAoTfGdV1zVsxoek5YDImitXVEt/view?usp=sharing

